
We want to ensure that patient and carer experience goes
into improving stroke care in Frimley and Surrey Heartlands.
We're inviting stroke survivors and those who care for stroke
survivors to join the new Stroke Survivor and Carer Panel. 

To be on the panel you must live in Surrey,  East Berkshire,
or parts of Hampshire (Rushmoor, Fleet, Crondall & Yateley).
                        
The panel positions include
                                           • Chair
                                           • Panel members



Roles are voluntary but expenses will be paid. 
Follow this link for the application pack:

https://bit.ly/3Sz3Dvx

Frimley & Surrey Heartlands Integrated Stroke Delivery Network

Stroke Survivor and Carer Panel

For a paper copy of the application pack please call 07392 082 786.
The closing date for all applications is Friday, 14th October 2022.

Have you
had a stroke?

We believe that involving stroke survivors and carers in
developing stroke services is essential. 

We look forward very much to hearing from you.

If you have any questions, please contact
anne.woodley@stroke.org.uk

Please click on the following link for an easy-read version 
 of the application pack: https://bit.ly/3BWv90q

Do you care for
someone who

has had a stroke?

Do you live in
Frimley / Surrey

Heartlands?

Do you want to be
involved in improving

stroke services?

https://bit.ly/3BWv90q

